
From: Simone Gouveia [mailto:simoneg@burnabynh.ca]  
Sent: January-23-18 11:49 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Burnaby Neighbourhood House request for Delegation at April 23rd Council 
Meeting

Hello Bianca 

This email is a follow up to the voicemail message that I left you this morning. 

Burnaby Neighbourhood House, (BNH) would like to have a delegation present at the 
City Council Meeting on April 23, 2018. 

The presentation would by  BNH Board members to give an update on BNH and in 
particular our growth and work in North Burnaby. 

*Please note that BNH members will already be attending this Council Meeting, for the 
Neighbourhood House Week Proclamation presentation.

At your soonest convenience, please send an email to confirm if the BNH delegation 
can present to Council on April 23rd.

Thank you and Warm Regards

Simone Gouveia 
South House                
4460 Beresford Street, Burnaby BC, V5H O8B   
E: simoneg@burnabynh.ca    P: 604.431.0400 
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Copy to: 
  City Manager 
  Director Planning & Building 
  Mayor's Office - For Proclamation


